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School Arrival Time 

 

Doors at the elementary open at 7:45 for students to 

enter the building.  Students arriving earlier wait 

outside or on their buses.  As it gets colder or rainy 

please be sure your children are dressed to be 

outside until then.  Students coming to Cardinal 

Club will enter that door and clock in as usual. 

 

Elementary Yearbook 

 

Students and parents look forward to the yearbook 

to remember the special people and times.  In order 

for this to happen, we need a volunteer or team to 

step forward and create that special memory.  

Templates and guidance are available from the 

publisher.  If interested (or you know someone who 

is), please contact the elementary with contact 

information.  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Oct. 16-20 – National School Bus Safety Week 

Oct. 17 – Unity Day – Wear Orange 

Oct. 17 – Lewiston Fire Truck & Smoke House 

Oct. 18 – No School for Students 

Oct. 19-20 – No School, Education MN (MEA) 

Oct. 19-20 – Cardinal Club Closed 

Oct. 23 – P.L.A.Y Mtg., 6:30 Elem. 

Nov. 7 – Election Day 

Nov. 9 – Last Day of 1st Quarter 

Nov. 10 – No School for Students 

Nov. 13 – Hearing & Vision Screening (K,1,2.4) 

 

Menu Changes 

 

Oct. 17 – Chicken Nachos 

Oct. 31 – Cheese Quesadilla 

 

Cardinal Club 
 
Cardinal Club is open 6am-8:05 and 3:00- 5:30pm 

for children ages PreK-Grade 5. All 

children/families need to have a current 2023-

2024 registration form and monthly calendar on file 

before a child may start in the program. See attached 

forms to sign up.  No registration fee required! 

 

Early Childhood Family Education 
 

Early Childhood Family Classes started on 

September 19th.  This first session through Nov 

14th is non-separating, parents are expected to stay 

in the room with their children.  We will have three 

nine-week sessions throughout the school year and 

one special three-week session in December.  You 

may still join, register and meet other families. 

 

 

Spirit Days 
 

Spirit days are often associated with 

sporting events.  However, it is always fun 

to show school spirit. Elementary students 

are encouraged to celebrate our school by wearing 

red or Cardinal clothing on Fridays. 

 

 

  

http://www.lewalt.k12.mn.us/


3rd-6th Volleyball Fall Skills Camp Update  

 

• New Date: Monday, October 23    

o 5th-6th (3:30-5) C-Gym  

o 3rd-4th (5-6:30) C-Gym  

Pop Tabs for Ronald McDonald House 

Keep collecting and bringing in pop tabs to fill the 

bucket by Ms. Todd’s office.  The tabs will be 

donated to the Ronald McDonald House as a fund 

raiser for them. 

 
 

Please Label Everything 

Visitors are often amazed at the number of items in 

lost and found.  If you could label any item your 

child can remove it would help us locate owners 

 

After School Reminder 
If it is necessary for your child to go someplace 

other than their usual destination after school, a note 

must be sent to school letting us know where and/or 

with whom.  A bus pass is given to students needing 

to ride a different bus or getting off at a different 

stop than normal.  Thanks for helping us get your 

children safely home. 

 

It's that time of year again! Applications for 

assistance from the Winona Goodfellows, a 

program that has provided Winona-area children 

with warm winter clothing for more than 100 years, 

will open on Monday, Oct. 16.  

Winona County families who meet the eligibility 

requirements can receive a $50 voucher for each 

student enrolled in a preschool program or in 

Grades K-8.  Our online application 

at winonagoodfellows.org will go live on Oct. 16 

 

Parenting Tip 

Do you remember those days when the little wins 

felt like winning the lottery? 

My friend shared a heartwarming moment the other 

day. Her 5th-grader burst through the door, 

practically bouncing off the walls with joy over 

nailing his long division test. 

She laughed, "I just couldn’t resist joining his 

victory dance!" 

There's nothing quite like the glow on our kids' 

faces when they conquer their dragons. That light-

up-the-room kind of pride? It's parenting gold. 

In our cozy corner, we've brewed up a tradition 

called the "High Five" Journals.  

Here’s how it works: 

✨ Your child picks out a journal that screams 

'them'. 

✨ Every night, they jot down their daily 'wins'. 

Could be doing something kind for someone, 

having a creative idea, or just making a bed. 

✨ The best part? Revisit those entries together and 

relive those 'YAY ME!' moments. It's like having a 

treasure chest of confidence-boosters. 

It's not just about the journals, though. 

If you want to sprinkle some more confidence-

boosting magic in their lives, dive into this week's 

treasure trove, "25 Magical Tricks to Make Your 

Child Feel Like a Star." 

http://winonagoodfellows.org/


 



 

 



 

 



 



Registration links for both of these classes were emailed to all families last week. 

 

 

 

Lego Club 
Lego Club is a group that is partially funded by the Mark Morris Foundations.  

COST: $5 

 

At Lego Club, students will be given the opportunity to build, explore, and have fun 

with Lego! Bring an after school snack and your imagination! 

 

 

Grades 4-6: Four Wednesdays- October 25- Nov 15 from 3:00-4:15 

Grades K-3: Three Wednesdays- November 22- Dec 6 3:00-4:15 

 

Go to link to register 
Lego Club 

https://forms.gle/d8GCB19XoyVqhsxT7 
 



 



 


